
The following are pictures from the week ending in 10.22.21 in regards to the Unisex Restroom/Private Room Project locat-

ed in the Student Services/Administration Building.  This is the first report for this project which is on schedule for completion 

around mid-December.  This is fifth unisex restroom we are installing on campus, and the second private room.  Our goal is 

to have one unisex restroom on each floor of each building.  The private room is our second on campus and we are aim-

ing towards having a minimum of one per building.  The unisex restrooms help achieve many goals including meeting 

ADA compliance, providing gender neutral facilities, etc.  The private rooms allow us to have spaces for lactation, prayer 

and meditation, privacy, a calming space for those who need them, etc.  Both are all vital pieces of the overall millage 

renovations plans that better allow us to serve the many and varying needs of our students, staff, and visitors. 
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The top-right photo shows the contractors having exposed 

areas of the existing wall and floor slab so as to again access 

to existing plumbing infrastructure.  Having access to these 

systems will allow the new plumbing to be connected into 

existing systems. 

The top-left photo shows the completed demolition of the old 

spline ceiling system in the area where the new restroom and 

private room will be located. 

The bottom-left photo shows the start of the wall framing being 

erected for both the new unisex restroom and private room.  

Looking at this photo the new unisex restroom will on the left 

with the door off the south face of the room.  The new private 

room would then be on the right with the door off of the east 

wall facing towards the 173 conference rooms.  


